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December’s Guiding Principle is…”Kindness” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It’s the official beginning of Winter today! 

I hope that all of our Genet families enjoy a relaxing, peaceful, holiday recess!  When we return after New Year’s we 

are always amazed at how quickly the school year will begin to speed by.  On behalf of the entire Genet Staff, I send 

our very best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year ahead for all of our children and their loved ones. 

Special thanks to Megan Scolaro, our wonderful Music teacher, for coordinating our now Annual Holiday Morning Pro-

gram this morning.  The children loved the sing-a-longs and watching our talented Staff sing and dance!  A great morn-

ing together as a school family! 

And so it begins… 

a shiny, brand-new year. 

May it bring all of us fresh insights, great hope, a willingness to learn and grow. 

A wealth of gratitude, 

new  understandings, 

and acceptance of others, 

unparalleled love… 

and a little bit of magic! 

Best regards,  

        

Ana Yeomans  
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Genet Elementary School 

29 Englewood Avenue, East Greenbush, NY  12061 

(518) 207-2680       www.egcsd.org 

12/21/18 

Holiday Recess 
December 24—January 1, 2019 
Students return to school on  

January 2, 2019 
 

Morning Program 
Friday, January 4 

9:00 AM, Auditorium 
Grade 3 introduces our trait for the 

month, “Acceptance.” 
 

PTO Movie Night 
January 11, 2019 
“The Incredibles” 

6:30 PM 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
STEM FAIR 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20 
Project details coming in January. 

 


